
-------- Original message -------- 
From: Fredfisher1@aol.com  
Date: 04/04/2013 8:45 AM (GMT-08:00)  
To: Hampton Susan <HamptoS@leg.state.or.us>  
Subject: Mascot bill  
 

Most Indians are not offended by school Mascots.   It is ridiculous to force schools to change Mascots, as 
well as an expense that is totally unnecessary. 
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